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Minutes of the Vestry Meeting 
held in Church.   

on Sunday 28th  April 2024 
 
 

1. The meeting began at 11.20am. Revd. Hannah Gordon welcomed everyone to the meeting 
and proposed that the PCC lay vice-chair Eamonn Davern take the Chair. This proposal 
was seconded by Sally Bowes and passed unanimously.  

       
2. The Chair explained the function of the Vestry Meeting and thanked the Churchwardens 

Sally Bowes and Jenny Smith for all of their hard work during the year.   
 

3. Apologies had been received from Sally Foxen, Frank Foxen, Rachel Sanderson, Tom   
      Sanderson , and Lucy Wales . 
 
4. The minutes of the April 23rd, 2023, Vestry Meeting were read out, approval was proposed 

by the Chair , seconded by Sally Bowes, and passed unanimously .   
 

5. The Chair introduced the remaining business of the meeting, election of Church  
Wardens. There were two nominations, Jen Smith, proposed by Sally Bowes, and     
seconded by Eve Poole, and Tom Sanderson , proposed by David Wicksteed and se-
conded by Jon Hill .   
 
The Chair announced that Jen Smith and Tom Sanderson were duly elected. 
 

6 Revd Hannah Gordon thanked Sally Bowes for her great contribution to the Parish , as 
previous Church Warden, including during the recent interregnum , PCC Secretary , and 
long-standing PCC member . The Chair proposed a vote of thanks to Sally which was 
unanimously seconded.  

 
7 The meeting closed at 11:30 am. 


